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The next issue of United News will be published on 15 April 2020. United News online version is
available at http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/uc/lUC_NEWS. Staff members are welcome to report their
research, publications, conferences attended as well as other information. Contributions in both
Chinese and English should be sent to Room 201, Tsang Shiu Tim Building, United College or by
fax to 2603 5412 or via email to unitedcollege@cuhk.edu.hk on or before 20 March 2020.
Colleagues who do not want to receive hard copy newsletters, please scan the QR code to
register. For enquiries, please contact Ms Cassie H | Chan at 3943 7771.
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